
Dear Regency Families, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to tell you how delighted I 

am to have been appointed as Principal of Regency Acres P.S. I 

know that Mrs. Martino-Porretta will be greatly missed as she 

has served the school community for many years. 

For the past sixteen years, I have worked with children, par-

ents, teachers, and educational leaders in a variety of capacities 

and I am committed to fostering a supportive educational envi-

ronment for your children. Our focus in YRDSB continues to be 

on student achievement and well-being. It is clear that Regency 

Acres P.S. has a dedicated staff with a strong commitment to 

your children. As educators, we are committed to working as 

partners with you and your children to create an inclusive and 

equitable learning culture where everyone feels safe, welcome 

and respected.  

Over the next few weeks, I will be visiting and talking to a num-

ber of staff, students and School Council members to gather 

information and learn more about the school community. As a 

collaborative team leader, I strongly believe in and value the 

community school concept, where the school is an integral part 

of the community and serves students and their families by 

providing opportunities for life-long learning. 

 
Lisa Leoni 
Principal 

Regency Acres PS 
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